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OKC Will Rogers International Airport Global Entry Enrollment 
Event  
 

OKC travelers can now enroll in Global Entry, a trusted traveler program administered by the U.S. 
Department of Homeland Security, onsite at OKC Will Rogers International Airport during a two-
day event on April 14 and 15. 

Global Entry is an authorized program that streamlines travel for passengers who fly 
internationally more than four times a year. 

“We are grateful to have Global Entry here at OKC International Airport to create a new benefit 
for Oklahoma City residents and visitors,” Director of Airports Jeff Mulder said. “With our new 
international flight to Cancun and more on the horizon, adding access to Global Entry enrollment 
continues to elevate OKC’s travel offerings.” 

Interested Global Entry travelers must enroll online at https://ttp.dhs.gov/ before scheduling an 
interview appointment. Here is how to enroll: 

1. Create a profile and submit your application. 

2. Pay the $120 fee. 

3. You will receive an email that your application is “Conditionally Approved.” 

4. Log into your account to schedule an appointment using the access code: 9E4NA5335.  

1.  This code is only valid to schedule an appointment during the April 14 and 15 OKC 
Will Rogers International Airport event. 

Once accepted, your membership will last five years and include TSA Precheck. TSA Precheck 
allows people to keep their shoes, belts and light jackets on through security checkpoints and not 
have to remove their electronics from a carry-on bag. 

Global Entry members can use Global Entry processing technology at more than 75 airports when 
returning to the U.S. from travel abroad. 
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